
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF LEXINGTON 

PARKS & RECREATION MEETING  

Village of Lexington – 7227 Huron Ave., Lexington, MI 

March 10, 2025   

 

CALL TO ORDER:   Muoio called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

ROLL CALL:    by Vicki Scott 

PRESENT:      Muoio, Fisher, L. Bajdo, M. Bajdo, Farquhar, Adams 

ABSENT:         

OTHERS PRESENT:  L. Fisher, J. Adams 

ATTENDANCE:   

 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA:  
MOTION by L. Bajdo, seconded by M. Bajdo, to approve the agenda as presented. 
All Ayes 
Motion carried 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES  
MOTION by Fisher, seconded by L. Bajdo, to approve of October 14, 2024, minutes as presented. 
All Ayes 
Motion carried 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 

 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1. Lester Park Drainage Update – Lori Fisher explained the sound end of the park will be dug out and the 
drainage pipes will be installed.  The plan is to dredge sand from the harbor and fill in along with topsoil. The 
Army Corp of Engineers project got bumped back a year.  Dredging most likely won’t happen until next fall or 
the following summer.  The dredged sand will have to be placed at the lagoon and trucked over to Lester 
Park.  Lori Fisher indicated there will not be an impact on the lagoons. Fisher explained some wetlands were 
found in Lester Park.  An EGLE permit has been filed. Peachtree Condos is concerned with their culvert being 
impacted.  L. Bajdo stated a letter went out to residents.  Discussion followed.   L. Bajdo thanked the DPW for 
plowing the walking path.  

 
NEW BUSINESS:   
1. Election of Chairperson – Muoio explained before selecting a chairperson we should wait until we have a full 

board.  Muoio asked the Vice Chair, Mr. Farquhar, if he was comfortable running the meeting going forward.   
 

2. Fundraising Discussion – Board members discussed how to go about finding what works best for fundraising 
ideas.  Farquhar explained what worked in Grosse Pointe.  Farquhar stated he could reach out to one of his 
contacts to see if they could do a one time walk through at no charge.  Farquhar explained the Board needs to 
have a vision and focus on one thing to improve at a time.  Fisher stated she is hoping to apply for a grant for a 
new DPW building and public restrooms.  L. Bajdo suggested cleaning up the park in the meantime.  Board 
members agreed. Fisher will send out electronic copies of the 5-year plan.  Farquhar will get ahold of his contact 
to see if they can schedule a one time walk through.  Board members agree to bring back a list next month with 
what projects they would like to see happen first.   

 
 
 



 

 

 
CORRESPONDENCE:   None 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  

• Joann Adams (7311 Lake St.) – commented on benches. 
 

ADJOURNMENT:  Muoio adjourned the meeting at 6:57 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
Vicki Scott 

 


